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Going abroad? 

Most vaccines take a 

while to work so fill in a 

travel questionnaire as 

soon as possible to 

ensure you are covered 

against the local dis-

eases. 

 

Accepting new  patients 

We are accepting new 

patients so if you know 

someone who needs a 

GP then ask  at  recep-

tion for the forms.  

Signing up is easy. 

If you have any  

comments or      

queries then please 

feel free to jot them 

down and place 

them in our        

comments box.  

Are you a carer? 

If you are a carer - we want to know.  We 
need to keep you fit and healthy so that you 
can continue your important caring role.  
Please fill in a carers slip from reception and 
we will invite you for a check up. 

 

How do we perform? Latest data. 

Dr Walmsley 

Retires! 

After 40 years as a GP we are sad to announce that 
Dr Walmsley has decided to retire.  We wish her every 
happiness in retirement and thank her for her dedica-
tion to her patients and the practice over the years.  Dr 
Walmsley will retire at the end of March. 

Clinical Performance 
This chart shows the % clinical targets 

we achieved. It covers numerous condi-

tions including lung disease, heart dis-

ease, diabetes, cancer  and stroke care. 

Patient Experience 
This chart shows the % of people who 

reported their overall experience of the 

surgery to be good. 

Clinical  performance data is taken from the national Quality & Outcomes Framework results 2014/15.  Available online 
at qof.hscic.gov.uk.  Patient experience results are taken from the national GP patient survey January 2016.  Available 

online at www.gp-patient.co.uk. 

 

 


